
    No: د       LTR-1000-197900 

 
    Date   : 2018/05/06 

 
    Encl:    No 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov  

      Director General of Rusatomservice  

  

Sub: Expediting the TCP 

 

Dear Sir, 

Following to the letter No.1000-194779 dated 14.03.2018, 

you are kindly requested to expedite offering the TCP for supplying 

9 pcs of dual purpose CASKs for storage and transferring of spent 

fuel assembly of BNPP-1./    

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

    

 


